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Mr. and Mrs. James Bell 
26 Lynnhaven Drive 
Dayton 31, Ohio 

August 3, 1961 

Dear Brother and Sister Bell: 

Sue and I were very happy to see you last Sunday and 
to spend a few minutes visiting with you. We hope that you 
made your journey back home safely and that everything is 
almost back to normal. 

Please accept our sincere appreciation for your 
willingness to come down and worship with us last Sunday. 
The members of the Church who met you were very happy you 
came as were we. Please give our best regards to all our 
many friends at Riverdale. 

Fraternally yours, 

John Allen Chalk 

JAC/sw 
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